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1. Would the Chief Constable comment on the progress that has been made to enable 
the sharing of data between WMP and (a) Local authorities in the West Midlands, 
and (b) NHS Organisations in the West Midlands? Is he satisfied that sufficient 
progress has been made to date to ensure that the Police and Crime Plan objective 
of ‘protecting the vulnerable’ and ‘preventing crime and reoffending’ are being 
actively supported by partner agencies? What obstacles remain to the effective 
sharing of data held by 3rd party public agencies? 
 
(to be asked by Brendon Connor) 

 
2. Does West Midlands Police record time spent by officers in A&E departments dealing 

with offenders or incidents particularly at peak times? 
 
(to be asked by Brendon Connor) 

3. Can the Chief Constable set out what the force is doing to support the prosecution of 
those involved in FGM, considering that there have been no successful prosecutions 
in the U.K.? 
 
(to be asked by Waheed Salem) 

4. Can the Chief Constable provide an update on the progress of West Midlands Police 
and CMPG in addressing the 11 recommendations that emerged from the M6 
hearing in March this year? 
 
(to be asked by David Jamieson, Police and Crime Commissioner) 
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